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Pupils of 
the week  

 

 

Cece Bennett 

Olivia Sibly 

Harry Lindo 

Lilly-Mae Parker 

Layla Bint 

Alistair Jensen 

Lewis Senior 

Kaitlin Tate 

Carys Kelly 

 

 

 Home                  

discussion    

question                 

Stan asked… 

Would you rather 

have the power 

to see anything 

in the world or 

the power to 

hear anything in 

the world?   

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Thank you to everyone who parked with care this week, helping to keep our children safe! 

When I was growing up, my mum had a saying that ‘manners cost nothing’ and 

she was absolutely right! It has been lovely to see children demonstrating their 

lovely manners this week, from saying please and thank you to opening the 

doors for one another. Children are saying ’pardon’ rather than ’what?’ and, 

when I ask children how they are, some of them answer with, ’I’m very 

well, thank you, how are you?’ What polite children!            Mrs Channing         

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              
This week, our lunchtime 

award goes to Abigail Smith 
and Charlie Murray for      

having super clean trays at the end of 
lunch time! 

Act of Kindness                                                                                                    
This week, this award 
goes to Luca Sharp for     
being a forgiving friend.                   

It also goes to Archer and Darcey      
Osborn, for being kind to animals. 

Global Council Top Tip 
There is a super article in the latest edition 

of Spire, the Magazine of the Church of 
England in Great Ayton with Easby & 

Newton under Roseberry  
Parishes.  

The article is written by Mr and Mrs 
Jaques and is all about bamboo and it’s 

many uses. 
Did you know that you can buy socks,    
toilet paper, cutlery and toothbrushes 

made from bamboo?  
Bamboo is a very earth-friendly material to 
grow, process and use. Why not opt for a 
bamboo toothbrush, rather than one made 

from plastic? 

Stop! Think! Be safe! 
Recently, some children found a World 
War Two gun in the allotments. Rather 

than leave it, they took it home.         
Luckily, it wasn’t a working gun, so    
wasn’t dangerous, but it could have 

been.  
If you find something that looks         

dangerous, children, please don’t touch 
it. Instead, leave it where it is and go 

and tell an adult what you have found.  
Stop! Think! Be safe! 

 

  

Generosity that could save lives! 
I am delighted to announce that Great   

Ayton Freemasons have kindly donated 
£450 towards our defibrillator secure    

cabinet. This, combined with £60 from 
RAFT, £60 from Harry Wright (an ex pupil 
of Roseberry Academy who donated his 

pocket money savings) and £37 from    
Royal Oak customers will enable us to 
purchase the box. Once installed, it will 

enable members of our local 
community to have access to 
our defibrillator during times 

of school closure.                                           
What a great example of our 
community working together! 

On time for school! 
I’ve seen a pleasing reduction in the 
amount of children arriving late for 

school this week. Well done, everyone! 



Clubs                                                                                                                                 

                                                                       

Mrs Fletcher will soon be starting a KS2 lunch time vocal group! How exciting! 

Vacancy 
We still have a vacancy for a Midday Supervisory Assistant.                       

This is a great opportunity to join our lovely Roseberry family.                 
Please visit the vacancies page of our school website for more       

information: www.roseberryacademy.org 

          School meals 
Please remember that you 
must order your child’s school 

meal via the My Child At School 
app, even if you don’t have to 

pay for their meals. If your child 
does not have a meal choice  

entered, we expect them to have 
a packed lunch with them, 

please. 
 

On Monday morning, office staff 
had to contact 23 parents to    

request that they complete their 
child’s food choice, as there was 
nothing chosen and their children 
did not have a packed lunch with 

them. I’m sure you will                           
appreciate how long this took to 
do! I felt very sorry for our lovely 

office staff! 
 

If you are struggling to log into 
and use the My Child At School 

app, please let us know and we’ll 
be more than willing to help you. 

Road safety is SO important!                                                                                                 

This week, I saw two children run across the road without looking, and one child run into the 

road to fetch a letter that had blown away. Luckily, there were no cars driving on the road 

and so nobody was harmed. If there had been cars driving along Roseberry Crescent at the 

time, the outcome could have been very different. During assembly on Tuesday, I reminded 

children of the Green Cross Code, a simple guide to keep you safe on the roads, and asked them to 

promise to be safe whilst near roads.  

Find a safe place to cross – where there is a crossing nearby, make sure you use it.  Otherwise make 

sure you choose a place where you can see everything on the road and everyone on the road can see 

you!                                                                                                                         

Stop just before you get to the kerb – do not get too close to the traffic and make sure you can clearly 

see everything.  If there is no pavement, keep back from the edge of the road whilst still making sure you 

can see approaching traffic.                                                                                                 

Look all around and listen for traffic – traffic can come from any direction.  Make sure you listen as well 

as look because sometimes you can hear traffic before you see it.                                                            

If a vehicle is coming, always let it pass, then look around again – do not cross until there is a safe gap 

in the traffic and you are certain there is plenty of time.  Even if traffic is a long way off, it 

may be going very fast.                                                                                                      

Finally, if all is clear, you may cross – when there is no traffic near, walk straight across 

the road, and    always keep looking and listening for traffic as you cross. 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday                                    
3.20pm - 4.20pm                               
Mark Shimwell 

Years Five and 

Six 

  

Cross Country 

(free)                                   

Please bring warm clothes 

Thursday                                          

12.00 - 12.30pm  

Mrs Davis                                   

Mr Moore and 
Mrs Murton’s 

class 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 

Thursday                                       
3.10pm - 4.10pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Key Stage Two 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Friday                           
3.00pm - 4.10pm  
Mark Shimwell 

Years One to Six 

Football 

(Charge applies) 

 

Friday                           

3.10pm - 4.30pm  

Mark Cromack 

Years Three to 

Six 

What has Toby been up to this week? 
On Tuesday, Toby visited our nursery children. The children asked Miss Thompson lots of 
questions about looking after Toby and each of them gave him a little treat. The children 

were very gentle and Toby was extremely well behaved.  
Toby also enjoyed looking at children’s beautiful work this week when they visited me in my 

office. He wagged his tail to let them know that he was impressed! 
Toby is like us, as he loves to learn. He is now able to sit and offer his paw, and even 

waves goodbye! He loves being a member of our Roseberry family. 


